September 27, 2011 Board Meeting
Several board members were absent due to excused absences.  Several guests also were in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm.
Minutes from the September 13, 2011 and September 20, 2011 meetings were reviewed and approved.
Discussion on items that we can get for the auctions at the banquet.  Discussion also held on having championship jackets and t-shirts.  Trophies will be purchased for each class.  Discussion held on drivers that can be nominated for the other awards.  Sponsor of the Year will also be discussed.
Bills were discussed and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the website and Facebook page.
Discussion held on the lights that are being replaced at Corbett Field.  Arrangements will be made for the club to get the lights that are being taken down.
Discussion held on work that can be done to the track before winter.  Discussion also held on changes that can be made to the front barrier and guardrail.
Winter projects were discussed.
Upcoming elections were discussed.
Wild about Wheels event was discussed.
The next meeting will be October 4, 2011 at the Nodak building at 6pm for a work night.
Meeting adjourned at 8:26 pm.
